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This year at The Nest we have 
decided to dedicate some time 

working with clay. Each class will 
explore at their level throughout the 
year. The Blue Jays have already 
been introduced to some tools and 

the techniques, and today we added 
a jar of water to dip our fingers in 

and wet the clay. We had so much 
fun “erasing” patterns with our 

fingers! 


